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Mr N Heilner,
10 Langura Crescent,
FERNY HILLS QLD 4055 -

Dear Mr Heiner,

I refer to previous correspondence concerning the inquiry
conducted by yourself into the John Oxley Youth Centre and various
discussions held between us in the recent past,

I have received advite from the Crown Solicitor and he confirms
that your appointment to carry out the inquiry undertaken by you
was 1n accordance with the Publie¢ Service Management and
Employment Act 1988 and the powers reposed in the Chief Executive

by Section 12 of that Act.

I appreciate that you have been engaged in a most difficult task
which has consumed a significant amount of your time, however, in
light of recent events, I have made the decision to request of you
that you not continue the inquiry any further and therefore
relieve you of any necessity of supplying a report in accordance
with your original terms of reference.

I wish to advise that the material collected by you in the form of
interviews with ‘various members of the staff will remain
confidential.  Further, I am continuing to pursue the matter of
your indemnity from any legal costs which may result from your
involvement in the inguiry and I will advise you of a decision in
respect of this matter shortly.

Yours faithfully,
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